Next Meeting of the Colorado Springs Coin Club March 22, 2011 at 7:00 P.M.

March 22, Meeting - Agenda

- 1. Introduction of guests and new members
- 2. Secretary's report
- 3. Treasurer's report
- 4. Collector's Corner
- 5. Old Business
- 6. New Business
- 7. Intermission break enjoy the coffee and doughnuts
- 8. Monthly Program; A Regular Auction
- 9. Door and Membership prizes
- 10. Adjournment please help replace the tables and chairs

February Meeting

Thirty-one members and seven guests were in attendance at the meeting.

The secretary's report as published in the February newsletter was presented and accepted.

The treasurer report was given by the president due to the treasurer being absent.

Business

Frank T. told of long time member, Gene Ohmer's recent death. A symphony card for his family was passed among the membership for signing.

Three guests of the seven in attendance applied and were accepted into membership. Welcome Dave H., Gary S. and Jack N.

John L. told of now being on the CWNA board. He asked that the club donate, as we've done in the past, a \$300.00 ANA scholarship for this summer. We will vote on this donation soon.

We discussed a Coin Club calendar and a club poster that could be sold at our show and what would be involved with the club making items as this.

Collector's Corner

Members showing numismatic items were;

Frank T. – 1979 proof set with a thread impression running through a couple coins

James N. - an NGC slabbed 1992 silver Eagle with a 7 % rotated reverse

John H. – from e-bay a 1948 South African penny with reverse error on date

Terry C. – a 1976 aluminum Jefferson token from the '76 Colorado Springs Coin Show

Bruce B. – ANA summer seminar medal commemorating the 150th anniversary of Pony Express from the Carson City Mint coin press

Dick N. – a Philippine 1947-s 50 Centavos of General Douglas Mac Arthur

Ken H. - 5c coupons from the Colorado Springs 5th National Boy Scout Jamboree in 1960

Ed H. - \$2.00 and \$3.00 Chips from the Century Casino in Cripple Creek

David J. – \$3 civil war memorabilia note of Co. C 14th Vt Volunteers of General McClellan

Brent B. - a beautiful 1886 Educational note

Frank K. - a recently received 2011 U. S. proof set

George M. - a 1928B "funny back" silver certificate dollar note

Door Prize

Door prize winners were: George Mo., Brendan W., John L., Bruce B., Frank K., Frank T., and Ed H.

Membership Prize

Bill P. was the volunteer winner of the two Australia silver pieces.



Volunteer Prize

Don P. won the Yellowstone quarters roll.

Attempted Robbery

Two weeks ago two masked and armed individuals attempted to holdup Colorado Coin Galleries in the Maizeland Center. The two left the store without taking anything.

ANA's Web Space Page

Our website can be viewed at (cscc.anaclubs.org). We do need help with this and ask the membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, art work and newsletters to the site.

YN Giveaway Box

As we do every year, for the next few months, before our Coin Show, we will be asking members to donate foreign coins, tokens and other collectables to our "Young Numismatist Giveaway Box". Frank K. has been and is in charge of this worthy function.

Coin Show Exhibits

Please start thinking about a numismatic subject for your coin show exhibit. Numismatic awards will be given for participating with the exhibits. The information and sign-up form is on our shared web space page at (cscc.anaclubs.org)

George Mountford Secretary

